

LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

FOOD MATTERS

This week we were able to offer breakfast bags to our families. They come from an organisation called Food Matters and they contain fresh fruit, cereal, oats, brown bread, baked beans and desiccated coconut. I am impressed by the quality food items in the bags. The food arrives every fortnight and our office has been contacting families to see if they would like one. The take up is high and we are very pleased that we are able to offer this service.



Staff at school are working in a variety of ways to support families and students. They are teaching, devising online lessons, putting work packs together and ringing homes each week. We feel happy that everyone has a real sense of purpose in this third lockdown and show-

ing commitment to the school and our students.

Mr Juckes

















www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

what we learned this week



This week students in Year 10 learn about percussion instruments. They learn how to identify instruments by sight and ear. Pupils get to feel, play with and experiment with a range of different instruments.

Ms Baca











student focus

Being at school:

Djibril Year 11:

I like being at school because I learn new things every day. I also enjoy being at school to see my friends. Safety measures at school are taken because we are in our bubbles and we are keeping 2 metres apart and washing our hands frequently.

I have learnt lots of things this week, for example acid, ph scales, how we pay tax and rent and art work inspired by rap music. I have enjoyed lots of things like being in science lessons. I also like life skills which is also very important. If we learn life skills in school, we can feel prepared to access the wider community and everyday situations with confidence.



www.lansdowneschool.co.uk